
  

We hope you have been enjoying your golf since the return! Finally, we have had some 

rain and hopefully we have passed the frosty cold mornings. This will help the greens 

thicken and grow for a smoother surface. They are about a month behind, but a feed 

with some warmer weather this week should boost the grass. We ask that you all make 

sure you repair your pitchmarks plus any others that you come across. 

 

Hopefully you are getting use to the new handicap system, if you haven't already then it 

is worth downloading the myenglandgolf app onto your phone. This can be used to en-

ter your casual round scores when you play, just remember it works on your location so 

will only work as long as you create the scorecard before your round and enter your 

score before you leave the golf club. 

 

With anyone who enters general play cards by leaving them in the box outside the Pro-

fessional Shop, due to the number of cards we get, please make sure they are filled out 

correctly with name and title of casual play card. Also, please note from now on we 

will only enter cards that were in the box on the day only, we are getting a few that are 

appearing 4/5 days after the round.  

 

We will hopefully be opening up the driving range gates from May 17th, providing the 

restrictions allow larger groups outside. We will still require you to let us know in the 

Pro Shop before you go down if you plan to use the members side. 

 

Just a reminder that when entering the Professional Shop masks are required by law. 

 

Demo Day City!  

We have got 3 demos days coming up: 

Taylormade– Thursday 27 May 1-5pm 

Wilson– Tuesday 1st June 1-5pm 

Callaway– Monday 14th June 1-5pm 

 

To book an appointment for any of these dates, speak to a member of staff in the Pro-

fessional shop. 

 

Please find on the next page an email we received from Somerset Golf Union and Eng-

land Golf regarding how golf courses should operate from May 17th. 
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